EX58. Falkirk Community Trust — Delivery Plans

The Executive considered a report by the Director of Corporate and Housing
Services presenting three delivery plans which had been developed by
Falkirk Community Trust for approval.

The Executive had approved the Culture and Sport Strategy on 18 March
2014 (ref EX133). The document, which had been developed by the
Council’s advisors, Falkirk Community Trust, was a high level strategy which
would be underpinned by delivery plans. In approving the Strategy, The
Executive had agreed that each delivery plan would be submitted for
approval.

Three delivery plans had been developed by the Trust. These were:

(1) A Physical Activity and Wellbeing Plan for Falkirk;

(2) Arts Plan 2016 —2021; and

(3) The Future of Our Libraries — A Library Service Development Plan for
Falkirk 2016 — 2021.

Following the meeting of the Executive in 2014 a protocol had been
established to ensure meaningful consultation between the Trust and
elected members in the preparation of each delivery plan.

Having been developed in accordance with the protocol, the delivery plans
were now presented for approval by the Executive.

Decision

The Executive approved the following delivery plans:-
(1) A Physical Activity and Wellbeing Plan for Falkirk;
(2) Arts Plan 216-2021; and

(3) The Future of our Libraries — A Library Service Development Plan
for Falkirk 2016-2021.



